
October 19,2008

Diana Bonelli

Beechhurst, NY 11357

Dear Diana,

Thank you so very much for your wonderful training of our miniature and toy poodles,
CoCo and Peanut. They are so well-behaved, obedient, and calm and we owe it all to you.
Because of the excellent training you provided, we are able to spend more time enjoying our
dogs then disciplining them. Not only did you train our puppies, but it did it with such genuine
concern and caring. We believe that this had a huge impact on our puppies developing their
sweet dispositions.

The training didn't end with the dogs. You also offered us practical advice on how to
handle just about any situation that might arise. We believe that a well-trained pet is a happy pet
and this leads to a happy family. Thank for helping us enjoy our dogs!

With Appreciation,^
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Lisa and Sal Scognamillo


